
City pledges to the
Pillar of Social Rights

#1
Education

#2
Gender equality

#3
Equal opportunities

#4
Active support
to employment

#5
Secure and adaptable 
employment

#11
Childcare

#14
Minimum income

#16
Healthcare

21
Cities with 

pledges

11/20
principles 
of the 
Pillar

9/21

city pledges 
on housing

20million

citizens 
represented 
in the cities

€4.32b

total investment 
by cities for 
2019-2024

#19
Housing and support 
for homelessness

#17
Inclusion of people 
with disabilities

#18
Long-term care



FIGURES...

Language skills
Prevent school dropout
Adult education & training

Athens
Gothenburg

3,000 girls and 160 
businesses involved in 
gender-free career days

Vienna
Lyon

Community centres, 
centres for migrant 
integration, centres for 
Roma inclusion
Reduce by 50% the 
employment and welfare 
gaps in deprived 
neighbourhoods
50 of the most deprived 
urban areas in the EU

Malmo
Milan

Athens
Leeds

Turku

Lille

Barcelona

Nantes

Leipzig

Utrecht

Glasgow

Lyon
Ljubliana

Timisoara

Ghent

€2.176 billion of city 
investments in more 
a�ordable housing in 
2019-2024
€78.2 million in tackling 
homelessness
75,000 new a�ordable 
housing units in cities in 
2019-2024
1,288 new Housing First 
and shelters and temporary 
housing for homeless

€310 million
25,000 new jobs

Madrid
Malmo

Turku
Lyon
Lille

Mobilising thousands of 
local companies to create 
new jobs for thousands of 
long-term unemployed

Lyon
Lille

€152 million

Increase by 15% 
number of children 
under 3 attending 
childcare by 2023

Madrid
Lyon
Leeds

Warsaw
Timisoara

€3.5 million for inclusion 
of people with disabilities 

Stuttgart€172 million to help 
2,500 households get 
out of poverty and 
regenerate 16 most 
deprived neighbourhoods

Barcelona

€29 million
2.7 million patient visits 
in 11 locations in city 

Ljubliana

€14.5 million 
to improve access to 
elderly care

Braga
Timisoara


